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1. Renshi Adam attends Masters Games! 
 
Renshi Adam (Sensei of Bega Dojo, NSW) has been training hard for the Australian 
Masters Games, 30th November, held in Adelaide from 3rd - 5th October, 2015. He will 
compete in Middleweight Boxing titles over that weekend. Hornsby dojo and its students 
assisted Renshi Adam, by way of sponsorship, to assist him in his attempt to take part in 
this important athletic event. All of Hornsby wish Renshi Adam all the success in the 
boxing event. At age 44, Renshi Adam will be competing in his first shot at boxing!!  His 
discipline and commitment in Karate, should hold him in good stead in this event. Good 
luck Renshi! 
 
2. The final Grading (Shinsa) for 2015 
 
To be held over two nights in late November. 
Due to the large number of students attempting their Grades (from 9th Kyu Peewees– 
Red(Akaobi)- up to Junior Black belt (Kurobi), Renshi Phil will need to hold the gradings 
over two nights. 
 
First night will be for 9th Kyu (Red/Akaobi) to 6th Kyu (Green/Midori) grades, from 
7:00pm, Monday, 23 November. 
 
Second night will be for those attempting grades from 5th Kyu (Blue/Aoiobi) to Black belts 
(Kurobi), from 7:00pm, Wednesday, 25 November 
 
Results (Kaisetsu) and Presentation (Happyo) will take place on Monday, 30th November, 
at 7:00 pm.  Parents/Families please bring cameras. 
 
3. Annual Awards night/Break-Up party will be on Wednesday, 16 December. All 
welcome!! Please bring a plate/drinks to share. (Disposable cups/napkins)  
Sorry, no alcohol allowed! 
  
4. Facebook users- look at WGKA Bega or WGKA Karate for photos/videos & news. 


